stmarysp

tetbury

Term 3-4
Welcome back to the Spring Term!

We hope you have all had a good Christmas and a very Happy
New Year.

Our topic this term is Ruthless Romans. In term 3 we will focus
on the Roman Empire, Julius Caesar and life in Roman Britain.
In term 4, we move onto looking at Pompeii and the eruption of
Vesuvius.

If you would like to help your child engage in this topic further,
please have a look at the History knowledge organiser for this
term.

You should all have your Seesaw home learning codes, which
were given out last term. This is for your child to access work
should they need to self-isolate. If you have not received this
code or have any difficulties accessing it, please get in touch
with one of us.

If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate
to contact one of us.

Best wishes,

Mr Hainsworth

This term's Christian value is:

Our 'C' at the heart of Collective Worship for this term is Curiosity.




